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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Copy Furnished: Memorandum to the OIC PENRO, Suqui, Calapan City dated
August 10, 2022 RE: Application for Gratuitous Special Use Permit (GSUP) of the
Municipal Local Government Unit of Bongabong, Oriental Mindoro for the Special
Use of some portion of Forest Land on the concreting of Farm-To-Market Road
(FMR) and Construction of Bridge to be funded by the Department of Agriculture-
Philippine Rural Development Project (DA-PRDP) at Sitio Centr0-Panluan-Balite,
Barangay Hagan, Bongabong, Oriental Mindoro (P-2022-90320)
1 message

OD Records Unit <records@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Tue, Aug 16, 2022 at 8:17 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
This is to Acknowledge Receipt copy of your Memorandum to PENRO Suqui, Calapan City dated August 10, 2022
Thank you

Records Unit
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-9796
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it
contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received
this message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed
herein are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”
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